
 

 

Notice of Tentative Award 

 

March 22, 2023 

TO: All Proposers in Response to RFP No. P23001 – GCCM for Parkside Inn and San 

Joaquin Adaptive Reuse and New Construction 

 

Thank you for the time and effort devoted to the preparation and submission of your 

proposals. The purpose of this correspondence is to inform you that Fresno Housing 

has completed its evaluations in response to the above noted RFP, and as a result, has 

made tentative award to the following firm: 

Lot 1: Parkside Inn (aka Golden State Triage Center) Adaptive Reuse and New 

Construction: 

• ProWest Contractors 

 

Lot 2: San Joaquin (aka Colorado Gardens) New Construction: 

 

• Brown Construction, Inc 

 

 

Award is tentative pending successful Board of Commissioners approval and 

successful contract execution.  Thank you for your interest in doing business with our 

Agency. Once the contract is executed, we can offer all proposers a debriefing of the 

results of the evaluation. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Marian Mikhael 

Procurement Analyst 

MMikhael@FresnoHousing.org 

(559) 612-6621 Cell 

 


